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Anston Hillcrest Primary 

Hawthorne Avenue 

South Anston 

Sheffield 

S25 5GR 

 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Anston Hillcrest Primary School Summer Fayre – Friday 5th July 2024, 1.30pm - 3.00pm 

Every year the Friends of Anston Hillcrest Primary School organises a summer fayre to 

assist with our fundraising for the school.  Over the years we have raised money to 

provide much needed educational and play equipment, including an outdoor adventure 

play area and technology to assist teachers in the classroom.  This year we are focussed 

on raising money to create 2 new school libraries filled with books. 

 

In order to create our tombola we will be having a non uniform day on Friday 24th May 

and we ask that the children bring in a donation that can be used as a Tombola prize. 

This can be toiletries, chocolate, toys, wine, books etc all donations must be 

unused/new. 

 

We will also be having a cake stall at the fayre and we ask for cake/bun donations that 

we can sell on the day. We love items that are homemade or shop bought, all we ask is 

that you inform us if they contain nuts. 

 

For our water or wine stall, we also require any empty wine bottles, please can the 

bottles have a screw top lid. 

 

On the day itself children will be able to be collected from class by their adult from 

1.15pm, they will be able to go to the fayre with you and home afterwards. Any children 

whose parent is not attending the summer fayre their children will be escorted around 

the fayre by staff or will be able to help on a stall and then dismissed at the usual time.  

Mrs Rayner will send out a letter regarding this nearer the time. 
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If you would like to help us in organising, setting up, running and clearing away on the 

day any help would be gratefully received. Please see Mrs Pritchard Year 1, Mrs Sanford 

or Mrs Bristow in FS or Mrs Rayner. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Friends of Anston Hillcrest Primary 


